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Oregon does not need more gun laws or restrictions. Gun laws do not keep guns out 

of the hands of criminals because criminals, by definition, do not follow the law. 

These laws just make in more difficult and expensive for law abiding citizens to own 

guns. It is our 2nd amendment right and Oregon is infringing on it beyond what is 

reasonable. 


